
News Release - 19th October 2017

Last Thursday 19 October, Rawlinson & Hunter held its Alumni 

Reception for ex-staff members and partners, hosted at The Imperial 

War Museum. The reception was set in the Atrium at the IWM, among 

some of the museums most iconic exhibits including a dramatically 

suspended aircraft. 
N

E
W

S
 

R
E

LE
A

S
E

October 2017

RAWLINSON & HUNTER HOLDS ITS ALUMNI RECEPTION AT 
THE IMPERIAL WAR MUSEUM



Eighth Floor
6 New Street Square
New Fetter Lane
London EC4A 3AQ

And at

Q3, The Square
Randalls Way
Leatherhead
Surrey KT22 7TW

T	 +44 (0)20 7842 2000
F	 +44 (0)20 7842 2080
firstname.lastname@rawlinson-hunter.com

www.rawlinson-hunter.com

Partners

Chris Bliss fca

Mark Harris fca 
David Barker cta

Kulwarn Nagra fca

Paul Baker aca

Sally Ousley cta

Andrew Shilling fca

Craig Davies fca

Graeme Privett cta

Chris Hawley aca

Phil Collington cta

Toby Crooks aca

Michael Foster cta

Paul Huggins aca

Trevor Warmington cta

Directors
Lynnette Bober fca

Karen Doe
Lynne Hunt fca

Neil Insull aca

Gillian Lawrence aca

Nigel Medhurst aiit

Al Nawrocki cta

Alex Temlett ca

Consultants
Philip Prettejohn fca

Ralph Stockwell fca

The partners of Rawlinson & Hunter were delighted to welcome 80 

guests to the Alumni Reception, giving the opportunity for industry 

professionals to come together to reunite, network and enjoy an 

amazing evening among exceptional stories of people whose lives have 

been forever impacted by war. 

Among the fascinating exhibits, guests were treated to champagne and 

canapés throughout the evening. Overall, Rawlinson & Hunter’s Alumni 

Reception was a tremendous success, and the partners of Rawlinson & 

Hunter were delighted to spend an evening with former employees and 

partners. The partners would like to thank the Imperial War Museum for 

organising such a wonderful exhibition.
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